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E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S

December 12, 2000

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: E. Dosdall, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Delegation – Twin Brooks School Committee

ORIGINATOR: A. Sherwood, Board Secretary

INFORMATION

Ms Carrie Grossman and Mr. Ed Reid of the Twin Brooks School Committee have asked for an
opportunity to appear before the board to make a presentation in conjunction with the Capital
Submission report.

The delegation has submitted the attached material (Appendix II, green page) for information.

A letter from Anne Sherwood, board secretary, dated November 17, 2000 advising of the
board's procedures concerning delegations and that arrangements have been made for the
delegation to be heard by the board on Tuesday, December 12, 2000 at 7:15 p.m. is attached
(Appendix I). 

Ms Carrie Grossman and Mr. Ed Reid of the Twin Brooks School Committee will be speaking.
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APPENDIX I - Correspondence from A. Sherwood, Board Secretary
APPENDIX II - (Green Page) Correspondence submitted by the Delegation


